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Submission: As part of the Walcha Community  
We are very much against the amalgamation, as our rates money would be taken off us and used to support the larger regional 
centres. Leaving the smaller communities like Walcha to disappear in a downward spiral. 
We are a strong and supportive community and also in the surrounding districts. 
Our Walcha Council has achieved many things over the years and we are happy for 
it to be left as is. 
So NO to Amalgamation!!! 
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